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ANNUNCIATION OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE

Mass Schedule Reconciliation Mass Schedule Reconciliation
Sat: 5 pm Sat: 4-4:30 pm Sat: 4:30 pm Sat: 3:30-4 pm
Sun: 8 am and 10 am Rosary Sun: 8:30 am and 10:30 am Rosary
Mon-Thur: 8:30 am Mon-Thu: 8 am Mon-Fri: 7:30 am Mon: 7:30 pm

Except Wed: 8 am



PRAYER
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MASS INTENTIONS
ANNUNCIATION
MON 2/10
8:30 am Cletus Henry 4
TUES 2/11
8:30 am Vincent Luber Jr. ¢ 7
, .
WED 2/12 : : S .
8:30 am Keith Lucas ANNUNCIATION: All are invited every Tuesday following 8:30 am
THURS 2/13 Mass until 4 pm. This quiet meditative, prayerful time is open to all for
8:30 am Beverly Kluba ¢ visits. For more information or if you would like to sign-up for an hour
FRI 2/14 of adoration weekly, bi-monthly or monthly, please contact Debbie
No Mass Today Kujawa, 397-4970, or debbiekujawa2@gmail.com
SAT 2/15
5pm Lorraine Smith ¢ OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE: Jesus is calling you to spend
SUN 2/16 time with him! Please sign up for time in front of the Blessed
8 am People of the Parish Sacrament at Our Lady of Providence Church by going to the following
10 am Darrell Weis ¢

OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE

MON 2/10
7:30 am

TUES 2/11
7:30 am

WED 2/12
8 am

THURS 2/13
7:30 am

FRI 2/14
7:30 am

SAT 2/15
4:30 pm

SUN 2/16
8:30 am
10:30 am

link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4CA5A82AABF49-
eucharistici There are also paper signup sheets on a table in the back
of the church. You may sign up for 30 minutes or more on February 25,
March 25 and April 22. Adoration will begin in the church at 8 am and
finish with Benediction at 2:40 pm.

<=2 MAY THEY REST IN PEACE =<

From Our Lady of Providence, we pray for the repose of Louis
Schopper.

May her soul and all the souls of the faithful departed through
the mercy of God rest in peace. May the family know the
compassion and comfort of the Risen. Amen.

Paul Janka Family
Living and Deceased +

Ken and Kathy Lange +

Members of the Drapp Family
Living and Deceased

Jeff Hansen
Trip & Hamtil Families
Living and Deceased +

People of the Parish

Lois Goodman +
Hilda Hawkey +

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH

Margie Anderson
Julie Aufdenspring
Carol Baumann
Matt Beavin

Fr. Jim Byrnes
Patty Cabot
James Casey

Rich Cassani
Jason Chambers
Kerry Deacon
Annette DeGreeff
Vincent Deiters
Deedee Dussold
Virginia Everett
Olivia Fenton
Tim Flasch

Cindy Galati

Peggy Springer Garcia
Julie Gibson

Judy Harig

Ruth Henry

Helen Horvath

Peter Jabbour

Robert Janecek
Roberta Jones

James Kappel

Beth Heaman Keohane
John Keath

Nancy Keath

Laura Klages

Sue Knoll

Cheri Lee

Jim Loretta
Rita Loretta
Carol Luther
Suzy Madden
Michael Mullins
Carol Murphy
Gene Murphy
Teresa Naert
Dolly Parker
Joe Pierron
Pat Rebman
Fr. Tom Robertson
John Roques
Tia Rowen

Lou Schopper
Barb Schopper

Jim Schurk

Jerry Schwartz
Holly Stoltz Smith
Til Smith

Beverly Spinner
John Stalinski

Pat Steele

Paul Stock

Bob Strong

Debbie Struckhoff
Molly LaBarge Sublette
Randy Thatcher
Richard Timmerman
Doris Tucker

Margit Vincenz

Mike Vonderharr

Gert Wegmann
Joann Wills

Irene Wirthlin
Josephine Wren
Rich Yates

Beverly Zacher
Anne Zimmermann

We are trying to update this
list, please notify us if your
family member or friend
can be removed from the
list. Contact: Jan Fabick at
ladyprov@olpstl.org



MESSAGE FROM

FATHER MIKE

Dear Friends,

On Christmas Eve, Pope Francis commenced the Jubilee Year with the
opening of the Holy Door of St. Peter's Basilica. The concept of
"Jubilee" has its origins in the Book of Leviticus (chapter 25) as a
special year of reconciliation, pilgrimage, and coming home. In the
Bible, a Jubilee year was to be marked every 50 years, since this would
be an “extra” year, one which would happen every 49 years (cf.
Leviticus 25:8-13). It was intended to be marked as a time to re-
establish a proper relationship with God, with one another, and with
all of creation, and involved the forgiveness of debts, the return of
misappropriated land, and a fallow period for the fields. The Church
celebrated its first Jubilee, also known as a "Holy Year," in the year
1300. The frequency of Holy Years changed over time, initially
celebrated every 100 years, then briefly every 50 years, and then
established to be celebrated every 25 years. Participation in a Holy
Year includes making a pilgrimage to a designated Holy Site where the
faithful offer prescribed prayers and holy practices, availing
themselves to receive an indulgence offered by the Holy Father.
Originally, the Roman Basilicas of Saint Peter and Saint Paul were
established as the Holy Sites for pilgrimage. Years later, to allow more
of the faithful to participate and receive the graces being made
available to them during a Jubilee year, local churches were designated
for the faithful throughout the world. The Holy Sites for Jubilee 2025
within the Archdiocese of Saint Louis, designated by Archbishop
Rozanski, include the following:

Cathedral Basilica of St. Louis (New Cathedral)
Basilica of Saint Louis, King of France (Old Cathedral)
Holy Spirit Adoration Sisters at Mount Grace Convent &
Chapel (Convent of the 'Pink Sisters')
Carmel of Saint Joseph at the Chapel of the Most Precious
Blood (Carmelites on Clayton Rd)
Passionist Nuns of St. Louis (Ellisville - immediate neighbor of
St. Clare of Assisi Parish)
Saint Mary’s of the Barrens - National Shrine of Our Lady of
the Miraculous Medal (Perryuville)
For more information on how to participate in the celebration of the
Jubilee year, go to https://www.archstl.org/2025jubileeyear/.

Have a Super Sunday!

Father Mike

PARISH MINISTRY STAFF
Deacon Patrick Wheadon
patrickwheadon®@archstl.org

Deacon Rob Shipp
rjashipp@gmail.com

DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION, PSR
Ann Kelly
psr@goannunciation.com

FINANCE MANAGER

Barb Koch

314-820-1023
parishsecretary@goannunciation.com

FACILITIES MANAGER

Chris Lowe

404-424-1139
maintenance@goannunciation.com

COMMUNICATIONS DIRECTOR
Jennifer Weis

314-712-5994
jtweis@happymediumdesigns.com

LITURGICAL MUSIC-ANNUNCIATION
Ursula Zielinski
ursulakzielinski@gmail.com

LITURGICAL MUSIC-OLP
Dr. Nancy Deacon
nancyjdeacon@sbcglobal.net

MAINTENANCE-OLP
Rich Yates
314-484-6067

HOLY CROSS ACADEMY
www.hca-stl.org

INTERMEDIATE CAMPUS

AT OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE
314-842-2073

Principal: Melissa Hunter

MIDDLE SCHOOL CAMPUS
AT ANNUNCIATION
314-475-3436

Principal: Rebecca Bickel

FOR BAPTISMS: Contact parish office to
schedule baptisms and to sign up for bap-
tism preparation class (for first family
member being baptized)

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: Contact the
parish office to request a hospital visit or
for communion to the sick or home-bound
or to add a name to the prayer list.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL
For assistance within OLP parish bounda-
ries: 314-289-6101 x2262

BULLETIN DEADLINE

8 am Mondays

To submit: Email Jan Fabick at
ladyprov@olpstl.org



Dear Parishioners,

“Thank You” to all our parishioners who continue to support

Annunciation and Our Lady of Providence Parishes. Your M
donations are very much appreciated.

If you are writing a check and putting your donation in a M

parish envelope for either a Sunday or a special collection,
please make your check out to the parish — either
Annunciation or Our Lady of Providence.

The parish sends the money collected to the special collection
electronically.

For Our Lady of Providence parishioners, the envelope marked School Support is to help
the parish pay the yearly $170,000 subsidy to Holy Cross Academy. All monies collected in
the School Support envelope goes to HCA by way of the OLP parish subsidy payment.

Regarding OLP’s SVdP: If you are using the parish gold envelope, please make your check
out to OLP. But if you are using the white SVdP envelope, please make your check out to
SvdP.

If you have any questions, please call Barb Koch, 314-820-1023, Finance Manager,
Annunciation & Our Lady of Providence Parishes.

And just a Reminder: The finances for our parishes are separate. If you use your parish
envelope at the other parish, the donation will be for the parish where you turned in your
envelope.

PARISH STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE FY25: February 2, 2025

ANN OLP

Loose Donations *4309.00 Lonse Donations. %261 00
lc_l)gt;ngalzlonations $1 :Zgﬁ Sg}/ %nline $4,4;%
Total $10,321.00 Total $13,885.66

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS

St. Vincent DePaul Society $155.00 St. Vincent DePaul Society $511.00
School Support $310.00
Repairs/Improvement $140.00
Reach Out 5262.25
M-isc_ $203.00

Did you know? You can set up automatic payments through your own bank. | To donate stock or securities to your parish,
contact Patricia Griffaw in the Archdiocesan Finance Office, Securities Department, 314-792-7123, or email SLAF@archstl.org.

_4_



OUR PARISHES

HOLY CROSS ACADEMY

As we prepare to bid farewell to Terry
Cochran,
we are beginning the search for our next

. j President of HCA.
AN /S Please join us in this effort by reaching out
pef = =
LN people you know who might be interested in

this critical role.

Annunciation and OLP

February Women’s League
Meeting PRESIDENT OF HOLY CROSS ACADEMY

The February Women's League Meeting will We are seeking experienced and faith-filled candidates for the
be held on Thursday, February 277 at 7pm in  role of President of Holy Cross Academy.

the O.L.P. Cafeteria. After a short meeting,

women from Annunciation will lead each of  The role reports to Fr. Mike Esswein and serves as the

us in making a Miraculous Medal bracelet, ~ Chief Administrative Officer and a spiritual leader of the Acade-
from the Wear & Give Ministry. Thereisno my. The role is responsible for the Academy’s academic and
charge for this event, but a free will offering  faith formation programs and directly manages finance, opera-
will be available. All women of the parish are tional efficiency, advancement, marketing, enrollment and re-

invited to attend, but please R.S.V.P. to lated organizational affairs. The ideal candidate is an experi-
Betty Amelotti, at (314) 843-3604 if you  enced and inspiring leader
plan to attend, so supplies can be ordered. who has the proven ability to effectively lead multiple groups

and/or communities. They are an experienced fundraiser, who
will build institutional capacity by securing resources through

=7 Y _ development and partnerships.
Monarcl

Jewelry Boutique Sale - Mass Intentions

Mark your calendars! : If you would like to schedule a Mass
Thursday, March 20, 2025 intention or pick up a Mass card for
OLP School Gym either Annunciation or Our Lady of

Providence, please visit Jan at Our Lady

Dust off those jewelry boxes and donate your of Providence Rectory M-F. 8-4pm.

Unused, broken & outdated jewelry

Baskets will be in the back of OLP &
Annunciation beginning this weekend Eear ANN ngEZP(’) LP bulletin. for both
Shop the sale in March & see the wonderful or our joint Sradalad

treasures that Monarch creates from your parishes, please send your ]?ulletln
donations. announcements to Jan Fabick at

ladyprov@olpstl.org by 8am Mondays.

Go to monarchjewelry.org for more information




OUR PARISHES

Encounter Youth Ministry

(] Encounter Youth
Ministry is
gearing up for the
2025 Steubenville
. Youth Conference
|5 on July 18 - 20th!
= ‘\' This spirited and

digsufy

f__1 Justice Seekers First Program
&Jg,‘::';:ﬁ of 2025—Faith and

; e | Immigration Justice

In keeping with our 2025 theme, the Option for the Poor and
Vulnerable, the Justice Seekers invite members of
Annunciation and OLP parishes to participate in an eight-
week Just Faith program on Faith and Immigration Justice.

Auiaremness

Meetings will take place on Tuesday evenings from 6:30-8:30 / unforgettable

in the Providence Room at OLP, from February 18-April 8. A event is open to
Zoom option will be available for those who are unable to all incoming freshmen (current 8th graders) through
participate in person. While migration is a worldwide issue, graduating seniors (class of 2025). Join thousands of
this program focuses primarily on immigrants crossing our other teens on the campus of Missouri State

southern border, though it also touches on global migration  University for speakers, music, worship, and more.
and immigrants coming to the U.S. from non-Latin American

countries. We hope that you will walk away from this To learn more, join us on February 11, 7:00 pm, in the
program with a better understanding about immigration MPH room at Annunciation for an informational
policies that are just, effective, and compassionate, and able ~ meeting. We will go over conference details, trip

to help lead your community in extending hospitality toward jtinerary, fundraising opportunities, and answer any
our immigrant neighbors. questions you may have. Parents and teens are

The cost of the program ranges from $35-$75, depending welcome.

upon your financial situation. To register, go to https://

justfaith.org/small-groups/ and enter the following ID for our If you can't make the meeting but would like more
group: 2182025F1J. Please let us know if you would prefer  info, just send us a note at

to purchase the two required books yourself or if you would encounterymstl@gmail.com.

like us to order for you from Just Faith ($28). If you need

help with registration or if you would like more information

about the program or the Justice Seekers organization,

contact Jill Orr, orrmjm@charter.net.

-~ Letting the Holy Spirit Lead
© 1 Last month, our PSR students had an amazing
4 / Confirmation retreat experience! PSR and HCA students

. ~ " from the parishes of
Our PSR Vision is to help everyone we encounter be- L.
come the Saints God created them to be. Annunciation, Our Lady of

Providence, St. Michael the
Archangel, and Seven Holy Founders participated in a Luke 18 Confirmation
retreat. A big thank you to the high school youth group associated with our HCA
Parishes (Encounter Ministry) for leading the retreat! Thank you to the parents,
parishioners, and catechists who volunteered and for all those who generously provided food and monetary
donations. The high school youth group teen leaders put their faith in action as they shared their personal
faith testimonies, facilitated small group discussions, and led activities throughout the all-day event that
included prayer, community, Adoration, and a reunion Mass with their parents and sponsors the following

day. Please keep our 8th Graders in your prayers as they continue to prepare for their Confirmation.
For more information about our PSR Ministry,
please contact Ann Kelly, PSR Director of HCA Parishes: psr@goannunciation.com.
To Know Him, To Love Him, To Serve Him




OUR PARISHES

THE JUBILEE PRAYER

Father in heaven,
may the faith you have gifted us in
your son Jesus Christ, our brother,
and the flame of charity
kindled in our hearts by the Holy Spirit,
reawaken in us, the blessed hope
for the coming of your Kingdom.
May your grace transform us
into diligent cultivators of the evangelical seeds
that make humanity and the cosmos rise
unto the confident expectation
of the new heavens and the new earth,
when with the powers of Evil overcome,
your glory shall be manifested eternally.
May the grace of the Jubilee
reawaken in us, Pilgrims of Hope,
the yearning for heavenly treasures
and pour over all the earth
the joy and peace
of our Redeemer.
To you God blessed in eternity,

be praise and glory for ever and ever.
Amen.
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OUR PARISHES

)

SOURCE OF HRJPEEPRING OF RENEWAL

Rosary Repair

Rosary repair boxes
are back! Thank you
for all the donations.
Contact Marisue
Stoll at (314) 960-
6831 with questions.

Join us for Little Lambs this
spring on the following Fridays:
February 14, March 7, April 4, &
May 9

HCA
Little
Lambs

Little Lambs meets 9-10:30AM at

the gym at Saint Michael's. Little
Lambs invites children (birth to preschool) and their
caregivers. No signup needed, just come ready to play!
Questions? Contact Marie Laury,

marielynnlaury@gmail.com

National Marriage Week!
The observances of National
Marriage Week (Feb. 7-14) and
World Marriage Day is Sunday, Feb.
9! This is a time to focus on building
a culture of life and love that begins
with supporting and promoting
marriage and the family.

This year's theme is "Marriage:
Source of Hope, Spring of Renewal.
Pursue a Lasting Love!"

For more information and resources
like an at home retreat and Lectio
Divina, visit https://
www.usccb.org/topics/marriage-
and-family-life-ministries/national-
marriage-week

JOIN A SMALL GROUP
re— g

Join a Small Group!

Want to grow in your relationship with God
and others? Want to learn more about the
faith? Scared of big crowds? Consider
joining a small group! If you want to learn
more or you are interested in signing up,
feel free to contact Colton Steiner at
coltonsteiner@kenrick.edu.
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ANNUNCIATION

St. Patrick’s Salad &
THIS MONDAY [€3300

~ W We would like to thank all of
. you for bringing salads, “ranch”
dressing and casseroles every

* | month. We are waging the war

" against hunger with our weap-
ons of 1 1b. packages of salad, fresh vegetable, ranch dressing and
casseroles. Extra gifts of packages of cookies or a loaf of bread are
also appreciated. The coolers will be on the porch at 128 E Glen-
dale Road by 7am and will remain there until gpm.

Only casseroles, bags of salad, and vegetables go in the
coolers. Please place all non-perishables in the large Rubber-
maid tub. This is critical since there are days when I will not be
available to sort and rearrange placement of food. We need
every bit of cooler space for the casseroles and salad.

If you prepare a casserole for the program please make sure you
label the lid before you place it in the freezer, the writing stays on
much better that way. It needs to say “ALUMNI CLUB” and THE
TYPE OF CASSEROLE on the lid. This makes it possible for St.
Patrick’s to know what is in the pan, as they serve a different type
of casserole each evening.

Feed the Homeless needs a
casserole maker!

Our Annunciation Feed the Homeless Program
needs a monthly casserole maker. Each
casserole feeds 12 people and they are counting
on us to provide that hot meal on our assigned
day. The task of a casserole maker involves
purchasing the ingredients, preparing, and
freezing the casserole in advance of the drop off
day. St. Patrick Center provides the specific
casserole recipe, and the foil pan with a lid. It is
the same recipe every month. On drop off day

Children’s
Liturgy of
the Word

Each week a
theme that correlates to the Sunday
readings and Gospel is presented to the
children using age appropriate
materials. The children depart from
the front of church after a blessing
from the priest prior to the first
reading, gather in the school building
for the lesson, and return during
offertory. Parents and students
interested in helping or volunteering,
please contact Kristen Dawson at

Need a Ride to
Mass

or a Holy
Communion
Visit

The Annunciation’s Visiting Compan-
ions are people in our parish who volun-
teer to bring Holy Communion to home
bound parishioners and are available to
provide transportation to Mass. If you or
any other parishioners need this help,
please contact Jill Prebil, 314-

603-0970 or jilllauman0@gmail.com

Grief Support

All are invited to the
Annunciation Grief Support
Group meet on Mondays at
7pm in the Klocker House, 43

the frozen casserole is dropped off at 128 E. Short Ave. Has someone who you love died? Please
Glendale Rd. into a cooler labeled “Casseroles” join us. We will meet on the 1st & 3rd Mondays in
between 7:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. The next drop February. Everyone and their families are welcome.
off day is Monday, February 10th. Jeanne Place, (314-420-5834) or Mary Hittler,
Please contact Marty Useted at (314-277-5116)

msuseted @gmail.com or 314-799-7613 to

volunteer. -8-



OUR LADY OF PROVIDENCE

Blood Drive Report- We Generousl
Answered the Call!
Many thanks to all the dedicated donors who
came to give blood for the recent blood drive at
Our Lady of Providence. Thanks, also, to all the
prayer warriors who kept our drive in mind and
heart. You are an essential contributor to our
success, too. The report is in and we broke our
regular parish blood drive record! There was a
total of 45 units of whole blood and double red
blood cells collected! You generously answered
the call for blood donors, which allows Impact
Life to send much needed blood to the Los
Angeles area while keeping up with blood needs
here in our area as well. Additionally, through
Impact Life’s Lifesavers Grant program, our
school will receive about $295 for classroom
resources. Thank you! Thank you! What an
amazing community we have!

Let Jesus Feed Your Marriage!
Renew your Sacrament, deepen your
communication, strengthen your relationship,
and rekindle your romance by attending a
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience.
The following upcoming weekends are
available in 2025. Sign-up now as space is
limited! For more information or to apply, go
to wwme.org, or call Terry & Eric Engholm
at 314-649-7317.

4/4/2025 - 4/6/2025, St. Peters, MO

6/13/2025 - 6/15/2025, St. Peters, MO

Saint Vincent DePaul- Truck Drive!

Spring Cleaning is right
around the corner and
OLP SVDP will host a
“Truck Drive “ to help
make donating your
items a lot easier! Please
mark your calendar for
the dates listed below!

S DONATION [
BOX&

SVdP Truck Donation Drive
Saturday & Sunday

April 12 & 13, 2025
SVDP will accept:

Clothing
Household items
Furniture items

Items must be gently used, like-new condition
Furniture must be easily handled and fully assembled.

SOULCORE at
OLP

s N Next
SOULCORE SOULCOURE is

N S Friday, March 3!

=) SOULCORE is a
movement to
nourish body,
mind, and soul while meditating on the life of Christ. It
pairs core strengthening, stretching, and functional
movement with prayers of the rosary. No fitness level or
experience required. All are welcome! When: First
Fridays of the month at 6 AM in the Our Lady of
Providence gym. There is no cost but a suggested
donation of $5-$10 for those who are able. Dress in
comfortable clothing or sportswear and bring a fitness
mat, light hand weights optional. Questions: Mary
Randant at 314-359-0576.

-10 -



Ages 6 wks.-6

Fully (|

Insured A . "
Free |~ | SUPPORT OUR

Estimates ) ADVERTISERS! Since 1938
314-966-8206 T Quality Collision Repair
670 S. Laclede Sta. Rd. www.redlamoreautobody.com
www.andresroofing.com 962-4499 | www.theberrypatchstl.com 79 North Gore 962-4233

— FIELDER -
ELECTRICAL SERVICES, lNCO(

LICENSED « BONDED « INSURED
100, 200 & 400 AMP Service Upgrades * Remodeling * Room
Additions * Basements * Kitchens

Bathrooms ¢ Code Violations * Knob & Tube Upgrades * Stand

pooS_ AT TTTTNCR L2 , By Generator Systems

____________________________ 314-966-3388

Place Your Ad Here and Watson Pointe i

Support our Parish! = | D[NTM [ /[

Instantly create and 3 3 Joseph S. Grimaud, D.D.S. | &L UILEF /AL LLLL
. y 8537 Watson Rd.

purchase an ad with St. Louis, MO 63119 Commercial & Residential

W R R e T A 314.963.2000 (314) 487-4564

AD CREAT

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
MDMedAlert!™ §19"95

«” Ambulance « Police ¢ Family
“STAY SAFEinthe ¢ GPS & Fall Alert

HOME u LVE!” CALL NOW! ; :. \'
800-809-3570 s md-medalert.com

catholicmaich
Missour|

Imo.

DOES YOUR NONPROFIT -
ORGANIZATION NEED &5z Hevsisrres
ANEWSLETTER? ¢ B o

Engaging,
ad-supported

print and digital [=] 485
newsletters to reach ®
EvERE -

your community.

Scan to
P B 10t contact us!
Visit Ipicommunities.com

CatholicMatch.com/MO

SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS!

@ For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 e www.4lpi.com Annunciation Church, Webster Groves, MO A 4C 01-4128



AZAR DA
OpSince 1')‘(1%\("') VE v :
TH ODO Proven Solutions fin a Growing World
314.968.1800 $20 OFF
www.azarorthodontics.com Tree Pruning / Removal / Fertilization
Webster Groves © South City 314-782-5328 | davey.com

Looking to sell?
Kevin & Joan are 23+ year Veterans

—_ HEATING COOLING
—3

N

buying/selling Real Estate.

Call for a FREE Evaluation of
your home. You might

ODEREXENEUAEB e surprised what it's worth!

Call/Text Joan
314-565-8220

Call/Text Kevin
314-565-7868

Joan Tabash-Curbow - Parishioner
for 62 years, Graduate of OLP,
Cor Jesu, U of MO

LET'S GROW YOUR BUSINESS

Place Your Ad Here
and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME
Mike Eager

Meager@4LPi.com
(800) 950-9952 x5181

ADT-Monitored Home Security

Get 24-Hour Protection From a Name You Can Trust

® Burglary ® Flood Detection
® Fire Safety ® Carbon Monoxide

ADT | puthorized | gafeStreets

nos

Hospitality Group
Baililnss Baitslines Paststine’, (1o

Cook good food & give plenty.

For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952  www.4lpi.com

) ‘Prov-iding

v ' Results,

%Sh - Not just
services.

Grant Meyer ¢ 314.210.8534 |
Commercial and Residential &
Pressure Washing Services ‘

314.837.4671

ol ‘}“
I HULSEY

1 B Roofing Co.

All Types of Roofing
Free Estimates

(314) 846-ROOF (7663)

Ciaramitaro’s
- . Custom Painting
Kevin & Jo@an Cl._II‘bOW Excellent Prep, Interior / Exterior
Realtors® For Life Reasonable Rates &

A Excellent References

o FREE ESTIMATES 1
Wer) WORTH CLARK | ESTIVECT RStz

b

~- = AD DESIGN

\ with purchase
' of this space

ROSATI-KAIN ACADEMY

Catholic. All-Girls. College-Prep.

APPLY NOW

women to eecw(

and the world!

www.rosati-kain.org / 4389 Lindell Blvd, S5t. Louis, MO 63108

fa{ucatirg

serve

Annunciation Church, Webster Groves, MO A 4C 01-4128



